XX Capitulum Generale Cracovia, 21 / VII - 20 / VIII / 2024

ANNUNTIO VOBIS

Krakow, August 3rd 2024

Dear confreres,

we are pleased to announce that the 20th General Chapter of the Society of the Divine Saviour, after a profound discernment in an atmosphere of prayer and fraternity, has elected

FR. KRZYSZTOF KOWALCZYK SDS

as its new Superior General.



Fr. Kryzsztof is 61 years old and originally from Poland. He took his first vows on September 8th 1983. He is currently serving as a parish priest at the Kadina Parish in the Diocese of Port Pirie in Australia.

May God bless Fr. Krzysztof in his service of authority and guide him in his next term of office.

President of the 20th General Chapter

Fr. Agustin Van Baelen SDS Secretary of the 20th General Chapter